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TOWN OF ENFIELD 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
on 

Zoning Ordinance Amendments 
To be held on 

Wednesday, January 24, 2018 

 
Notice is hereby given that at the next regular meeting of the Enfield Planning Board to be held at 

the Enfield Public Works Facility located at 74 Lockehaven Rd. on Wednesday, January 24, 2017 

at 7:00 PM, the following public hearings will be held: 

 

I. Final Acceptance of Evenchance Sub-Division 

 

II. Amendments to the Enfield Zoning Ordinance will be presented.  

 

 The proposed amendments include changes relating to; 

 

 Consider restrictions on Accessory Dwelling Units on Manufactured 

Homes, Townhouse and Condominiums per RSA 674:72 

 

 Mailing requirements for Noticing Public Hearings  per RSA 674:17 

 

 Shoreline Setbacks in the Eastman Subdivision  

 

 Revising abutter language for voluntary mergers 

 

The text of the proposed Zoning Amendments regarding will be available for inspection at the 

Enfield Planning/Zoning Office or by e-mail request sent to sosgood@enfield.nh.us. 

 

Scott Osgood   Enfield Town Planner    Posted January 12, 2017 


